
GET REC'ED
Welcome to the NA Squash & Tennis Club Newsletter

Doubles winners

Gordon Mellor Tournament

Congratulations to Vicki and Dan &
Vicki and Cerys for winning the

mixed squash doubles, and ladies
squash doubles club championships

last night. Two really good, hotly
contested games to watch! 

The summer tennis season at NASRTC
was launched on Sunday 10 April with

the traditional Gordon Mellor
Tournament, a mixed doubles,

American format event. Barbara
Robillard was the ladies winner and

Mark Ayliffe and Dave Walker shared
the honours in the men's event.  

Club Vice Chair, Andy Lloyd said, 'It
was a lovely sunny start to the summer

season. We managed to get the right
balance with a friendly but competitive

morning of tennis. Well done to the
winners and let's hope the rest of the

season goes well'.



Squash club champs and England Squash

Stripe payments on website

The end of the squash league season saw
mixed fortunes for Newton's teams. The
2nds and 4ths fought hard but were left
frustrated as they both suffered relegation
from the 1st and 4th divisions. But the 1st
team consolodated their position in the
Premier Division and the 3rd team won
the 3rd division in an unbeaten half to the
season! Roll on next season!

All squash club members can now
register for free England Squash
membership themselves as the club can
no longer do it for them. Head to
https://www.englandsquash.com/auth/regi
ster to register and enjoy a whole host of
benefits!
Plus if you are planning on entering the
club champs, hurry to put your name
down as the entry form is coming down
from the board on Wednesday 20th

Due to several members requesting it, the
minimum Stripe payment on the website has

now been reduced back to £10. Buying
credit incurs a 50 pence charge.



Happy playing everyone!

 Squash Teams Roundup
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